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APPENDIX C COMMUNITY CONCERNS ABOUT THE SITE 

From 22 August 2000 Meeting with Raytheon and ERM 

Attendees: 

Name     Affiliation 

Ron Slager   Raytheon 
Rachel Leary   ERM 
John Drobinski  ERM 
Joe Laydon   Planning Board 
Katie Holden   Conservation 
Jeff Ritter   Executive Secretary 
Linda Segal   Selectman 
Steven Calichman  Health Director 

The primary reason for the Selectmen requesting this PIP Process was to 
understand environmental issues at the Site, because the Town of 
Wayland may have interest in acquiring certain portions of it. The 
following are concerns about the Site and the Public Involvement Plan 
(PIP) Process, identified by the town officials in attendance:   

§ The impact the remedial investigation and restoration would have on 
the occupants of the current office building on-site and future Site 
occupants.  Town officials suggested making information available to 
the building occupants either through the property owner or by other 
means. 

§ The Primary Information Repository location will be determined by 
the Executive Secretary.  The Secondary Information Repository 
location will be the Board of Health Office. 

§ The following people and/or organizations will be added to the 
Mailing List: 

Planning Department  
Conservation Commission 
Wastewater Management – Gene Roberts 
Surface Water Quality 
National Parks Service – Jamie Fosberg 
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Congress Group 
Bright Horizons via Congress Group 

§ It was also agreed Public meetings will be scheduled per the 
requirements identified in Section 4.5.1. 
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From 20 January 2004 Meeting with Raytheon and ERM 

Attendees: 

Name     Affiliation 

Edwin Madera  Raytheon 
John Drobinski  ERM 
Linda Segal   PIP Participant 

This meeting was held at the request of Linda Segal to discuss how to best 
incorporate the northern area RTN into the existing PIP, update the PIP to 
reflect Site history through January 2004 and document on-going Site 
activities.  The original PIP was issued in November 2000.    

The following items were identified by Linda Segal regarding the PIP:   

§ The public comment period should be updated to 30 days, increased 
from 20 days. 

§ Section 2.0 of PIP should be revised to include new RTN and site 
activities after September 2000.  These updates should also include a 
list of all PIP meetings and their topics.  Site figures should also be 
updated to reflect recent activities. 

§ Language should be added to document Raytheon’s funding of a 
technical expert for the Board of Selectmen and the technical meeting 
held to discuss/explain Site activities and findings. 

§ Language should also be included to explain Activity and Use 
Limitations (AULs) and deed restrictions. 

§ Contact information should be updated to include the Raytheon 
Extranet.  The Mailing List should also be updated. 

 




